
 
 

 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
 

STATE OF TEXAS                              

COUNTY OF CAMERON 

 

To: ALL OWNERS OF LAND WITHIN AND ALL TAXPAYERS OF HARLINGEN 

IRRIGATION DISTRICT CAMERON COUNTY NO.1  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Directors of HARLINGEN IRRIGATION 

DISTRICT CAMERON COUNTY NO.1, at its Regular Meeting of July 16, 2025, Ordered 

that a Hearing will be held at the Offices of said District at 301 East Pierce Harlingen, TX 

78550 (956-423-7015) commencing at 9 o’clock a.m. on August 20, 2025 to determine 

whether certain urban property currently located within the boundaries of the District should 

be excluded from the District’s boundaries. A more detailed description of the properties 

proposed for exclusion from the District’s boundaries can be viewed at the Offices of the 

District. Any and all landowners and assessment payers of the District shall have a right to 

appear and be heard at said Hearing and to offer evidence for or against the exclusion of said 

urban property, or any part or parts thereof, or on any questions pertinent to the exclusion of 

such property from the boundaries of the District. 

 

 This notice dated this 16th day of July, 2025. 

 

HARLINGEN IRRIGATION DISTRICT CAMERON COUNTY NO.1  

 

 

 BY:  ________________________________   

TOM MCLEMORE 

GENERAL MANAGER          


